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Term 4 Week 10   Monday 6th December, 2021 

Dear Parents 

We hope you have managed to stay dry during the recent rain. The gardens at school are looking very 

healthy with the extra moisture. 

Covid19 restrictions 

Thank you to everyone for following Covid19 requirements when you are on or near school. The 

Covid19 guidelines   we are required to follow are updated weekly and sometimes during the week 

when conditions change. I have been reluctant to announce the guidelines the school has to follow   

until it has been confirmed.  

I therefore have to apologise for any inconvenience to you and your family for not being able to have 

Presentation Day and Year 6 Farewell the way we would have liked to have it. If you would like      

additional information please contact the school.   

Wet Weather arrangements 

The Fun Day events we have planned for Wednesday 8th will only go ahead if there is dry weather.  

We hope it doesn’t rain but there is a back up plan of indoor games just in case it does. 

Presentation Day 

The current updated Covid19 restrictions are allowing us to have parents attend Presentation Day  

but there are some very strict conditions we have to follow. Parents will have to be fully vaccinated.  

Parents will need to sign in and out and follow all Covid safe requirements. I understand some             

families will not be able to attend and I apologise for that. 

Presentation day events start at 9:30 and will conclude around 10:15 am. It will be a shortened version 

of what we   normally do due to Covid restrictions.  

Year 6 Farewell 

All staff have looked very closely at the Covid19 guidelines. The Farewell will proceed but in a           

different format. Parents of Year 6 students have been notified of this event.  

Teachers Strike 

As per last week’s communication a state-wide Teachers Federation strike has been called for Tuesday 

9th December. There will be minimal supervision at school 

Everyone at school sincerely hopes we can get back to normal next year or as soon as possible. We 

know the extra pressure following the Covid19 guidelines has placed everyone under and we  

acknowledge and applaud all of you for being understanding and accepting of the changes we have  

had to make. 

Have a great week.       Stephen de Roos  
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REPTILE SHOW 
Last week’s Reptile Show was a big hit with 

most of the children.  There were a variety of 

snakes and lizards and the  students were 

taught about snake safety. 

Thanks again to Australian Reptile Solutions 

and St Vincent de Paul for organising this 

amazing event at our school. 


